
From: Frances Critchley-Moore  
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 1:09 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Cc: Emmerson, Wayne <Wayne.Emmerson@york.ca>; Mrakas, Tom <tmrakas@aurora.ca> 
Subject: Item H 2.2. Potential for Employment lands along 400 series highways report 
 
Dear Mayors and Regional Councillors,  
 
 I am shocked that after all of this time York Regional Council is considering asking the province to 
remove farmland and natural areas from the Greenbelt and Oak Ridges Moraine Conservation Area, and 
to extend build water and sewer pipes from Lake Ontario to facilitate sprawl in the Greenbelt. As a result I 
am requesting that you vote against items 1 and 2 on your agenda.  
 
I urge Council to support efficient growth by building up in our existing urban areas, utilize efficient sewer 
servicing and stop putting our farmland and natural areas at risk. I urge Members of Council to vote NO to 
both of these items.  
 
Frances Critchley-Moore 
Aurora, ON 


